TO: Mr. Eric Taylor, Manager of Development Approvals, Growth & Development
May-5-15

IN THE MATTER OF AN application under Section 34 of The Planning Act, R.S.O.
1990, Chapter P.13:

FILE: 751-5/15-7

The increase of residential dwelling on these properties and Lot 80 (28) apartments
requires a look at access to the properties. Sidewalks should be installed on Landry

Street along with Storm sewers. Recreational facilities should be looked at, since the city
owns a vacant lot at the west end of St. Jean Street (at Aldege Street).

Martin & Sylvia Kainola 1/ e
57 Landry Street } 7){‘% &:,

Azilda, On

PLANNING SERVICES




